
 

CITY COUNCIL 

WORK SESSION 

MEMORANDUM 

 

TO: Matthew R. Schmitz, MPA - City Manager 

FROM: Fire Chief – Blake Hayward 

DATE OF MEETING: December 2, 2024 

ITEM TITLE: 2025 Haz Mat Fee Update 

 

DISCUSSION: 

Independence Fire has received updated Haz Mat Fee structure from the State. These fees are used for 
Haz Mat Clean ups and funds go back to the City General Fund as a reimbursement.  

RECOMMENDATION: 

Staff recommends approving the updated Haz Mat Fees.  

 


